
Acting Governor wished Citizens of Gori and Kaspi a Happy
New Year
31 December 2016

Acting Governor of Shida Kartli Ioseb Okromelidze together with the Governor of Kaspi Municipality
Gocha Gochitashvili visited Vanishvili family in village Khviti and wished them a Happy New Year.
Afterwards, acting Governor together with the State Representative-Governors Administration visited
vulnerable families in village Kirbali and Gori and brought them Christmas gifts and some sweets. ,,We
have visited several families and wished them a Happy New Year. It is crucially important to take care of
our citizens and create better conditions for them. Next year will definitely be a new year of challenges
and opportunities”- Stated Ioseb Okromelidze. 
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